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6pm
January 4, 2021
Due to the Covid 19/Corona Virus crisis and in accordance with Governor Sununu’s Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04, this Board is authorized to meet electronically. The City of Concord will be utilizing the Zoom platform for this electronic meeting.    
Please note that there is no physical location to observe and listen contemporaneously to the meeting, which was authorized pursuant to Governor Sununu’s Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04.    
All members of the Concord Public Library Board of Trustees have the ability to communicate contemporaneously during this meeting through the Zoom platform, and the public has access to contemporaneously listen and, if necessary, participate in this meeting by following the link below, or dialing the number below and entering the ID number at the prompt. For those calling in who want to provide comment during the appropriate portion of the meeting, dial *9 to alert the host that you wish to speak. The host will unmute you at the appropriate time/during the public comment portion of the meeting. All participants please keep your phones and computers on mute unless speaking.  
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86280786241

Telephone Dial: US: +1 929 205 6099 - Webinar ID#: 862 8078 6241


Members of the public can also email questions or other public testimony to tfabian@concordnh.gov. Staff will read the testimony or question into the record during the meeting. Any member of the public can also call the Library Director’s Office at 603-230-3680 if they are unable to access the meeting and assistance connecting is needed.
Materials can be requested from the Library via email, or by calling and leaving a message at (603) 230-2680.

